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Kansas Board of Regents to Consider Substantial Changes to Social Media Policy 

 (Topeka, Kansas) - The Kansas Board of Regents will consider substantial changes to the social media policy 
adopted in December.  Chairman Fred Logan said, “The Governance Committee is recommending that almost 
every word proposed by the social media workgroup be included in the revised policy. The revised policy also 
explicitly provides that it must be interpreted in accordance with First Amendment and academic freedom 
principles.” 
 
Today the Board made available a draft of the revised policy that incorporates the recommended revisions. 

 
“I want to again thank the members of the workgroup for their helpful consideration of this issue,” stated Logan. 
“When you compare the original policy with the workgroup’s recommended policy, you will see that they have had 
a major impact on the Board’s work in this area. The revised policy will contain the strongest statement made by 
the Board anywhere in its policy manual in support of academic freedom and First Amendment expression.” 
 
The workgroup, made up of faculty and staff from the six state universities, provided its written recommendations 
and report to the Board’s Governance Committee members a week in advance of the April 16 meeting, during 
which the Committee reached consensus on proposed revisions. 

 
The original Board policy language, the workgroup’s recommended policy, and the revised policy language can 
now be viewed at the following link: 
http://www.kansasregents.org/recommended_amendments_to_current_social_media_policy 

 
The Committee intends to convene a special meeting in early May to review the revised policy language before 
forwarding the committee’s final recommendation to the Board for consideration. The Board of Regents will next 
meet May 14-15, in the Board Office, Suite 520 at the Curtis State Office Building (1000 SW Jackson) in Topeka, 
Kansas. 
 
 
For more information, contact Breeze Richardson at (785) 291-3969 or brichardson@ksbor.org. 
 

### 
 

About the Kansas Board of Regents: 
The nine-member Kansas Board of Regents is the governing board of the state’s six universities and the statewide 
coordinating board for the state’s 32 public higher education institutions (seven public universities, nineteen community 
colleges, and six technical colleges). In addition, the Board administers the state’s student financial aid, adult education, GED, 
and career and technical education programs. The Board also authorizes private proprietary schools and out-of-state 
institutions to operate in Kansas, and administers the Kan-ed network, a program for facilitating and promoting distance 
learning and telemedicine in schools, libraries and hospitals.  Visit the Kansas Board of Regents online at 
www.kansasregents.org.  
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